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From:
To: Frank.mcgee@state.co.us; Davis, Mary - FS
Subject: Fwd: Scoping Questions
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 4:21:17 PM


Deon Kuhl 
CPW Technology Liaison


| cpw.state.co.us


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jim Herron < >
Date: Tue, Feb 2, 2021 at 3:54 PM
Subject: Scoping Questions


1.  Why two ranges in Gold Camp? The easterly range (Baldy side) has a lot of foot
and bike traffic in the general area. 


2.  Will the ranges have a range safety officer?


3.  What's being done to increase the numbers of LEO'S for Pike NF? Gold Camp/Old
Stage (and I'm sure other areas) seem incredibly dangerous for solo enforcement. It's
dangerous for anyone at times. 
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